
West Garfield Park, a 
oncevibrant economic 
center, has experienced 
alarming vacancy  
rates and safety issues 
over the last half 
century. The neighbor
hood is isolated and  
depopulated and 
requires concentrated 
investment to regain  
its former density.

This project aims to 
create a new market 
area that encompasses 
visibility, safety,  
food access, commerce 
and transit by using 
available land for 
vertically integrated 
food production. 

The proposed Planned 
Agricultural District  
is an entirely new zoning 
mechanism that will 
promote cooperative 
land ownership for the 
local community on 
vacant or cityowned 
lands. 

These lands are in
tend ed to be used for 
crop production, pro 
cessing, distribution and  
the transportation  
of goods and services 

created within the dis   
trict. Centered on 
Madison and Pulaski, 
this potential market
place reaches out into 
the district’s manufac
turing, distribution and 
service areas through  
a network of extensions 
and greenways.
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PLANNED AGRICULTURAL 
DISTRICT (P.A.D.)
CANNONDESIGN
WARD 28

No Vacancy:  
a “Planned Agricultural 
District” that adds new 
neighborhood amenity 
space by using 
available land for 
vertically-integrated 
production.

West Garfield Park, 
once a vibrant 
epicenter, has seen 
alarming vacancy and 
safety issues over the 
last half-century. The 
neighborhood, isolated 
by various rights-of-
way, viaducts, trains, 
and a large city park, 
requires concentrated 
investment to return to 
its former density. 

Our project aims to 
create a new market 
square focusing on 
visibility, safety, food 
access, commerce and 
transit by creating a 
new overlay zone: A 
Planned Agricultural 
District (PAD). This 
zoning mechanism will 
incentivize the creation 
of a co-operative land 
ownership for the 
community of vacant or 
city-owned lands. 

These lands will then 
be allowed uses of 
agriculture, processing, 
distribution, and 
transportation of goods 
and services created in 
the district. Centered 
on Madison and 
Pulaski, the new 
central marketplace 
would be the nexus of 
the new district along 
with extensions and 
greenways to the new 
manufacturing and 
distribution networks 
throughout the district.
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A decommissioned 
innercity highway in  
Seoul, Korea was 
repurposed into a linear 
park that boasts  
an enormous variety of 
native plant species. 

A public amenity  
and a plant nursery, at  
its completion, the 
Sky  garden will include 
more than 24,000 
trees, shrubs and 
flowers. 

The project is highly 
adaptable to future 
surrounding real estate 
development and 
stitches back together 
neighborhoods once  
bisected by large 
transportation corri
dors – a model for  
its successful merging 
of political will and 
community need.
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